

THE IHM WEEKLY

Immaculate Heart of Mary School

Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the formation and education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

We celebrate our diversity in an atmosphere of love and respect,

where students esteem the dignity of their person and the value of all people and cultures.



MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL JUNE 9, 2022

My dearest IHM family,

And just like that, another school year has come to a close ... I can't believe summer is almost here. The year has gone by so quickly and we have been blessed with another successful year. Make sure to commemorate this year's memories with an IHM 2021-2022 yearbook! We still have a limited quantity available for sale for \$15. Please see Mrs. Alamillo if interested. Want to take it a step further and take a piece of IHM with you? Buy one of our student desks for only \$10! (\$15 if you would also like a chair.) Desks and chairs must be paid for and picked up by this Friday, June 10th. Reach out to your child's teacher if you are interested.

Summer comes with its own set of challenges, such as the need for extra academic help while out of school. We are so blessed to have committed teachers who want to continue helping students. Whether you feel that your child needs more help with foundational skills for the next year or if you feel they need to be enriched, IHM teachers are here to help! For more details, please contact the following teachers for virtual tutoring information:

- Ms. Zuniga (next year's TK/K teacher): ezuniga@ihmla.org
- Ms. Orellana (next year's 2nd grade teacher): lorellana@ihmla.org
- Ms. Orellana (next year's 3rd grade teacher): jorellana@ihmla.org
- Mr. Puzon (next year's 4th grade teacher): gpuzon@ihmla.org
- Mrs. Alamillo (next year's 8th grade/Jr. High Social Studies and Religion teacher): lalamillo@ihmla.org

Again, thank you EVERYONE for all that you do! I pray that you all have a blessed and restful summer. May the Lord continue to bless you all during these next couple of months. May you all come back rejuvenated and well-rested on Tuesday, September 6th. Thank you for a wonderful year ... We can't wait for another great year ahead!

Biessin	gs,											
Ms. Bau	itista											



	Tomorrow's Dad's basketball game will begin at 8:30 AM with light refreshments to follow. Students, enjoy a fun day filled with food, treats, games, and prizes at our luau following the basketball game - all for only \$10								
	ll tuition and fees need to be paid by this Friday (last day of school). Otherwise, report cards and awards vill be withheld until the payment is made. All accounts that have been paid in full will find their report								
_	cards via Schoolspeak on Friday. Thank you for understanding our school policy.								
	Friday's dismissal will take place after the Mass and awards (around 10 AM). Please plan accordingly.								
	Due to the nature of the project that will take place this summer, the office will be open by appointment only. Please email me if you need anything and I will try my best to accommodate your availability.								
	interested in seeing on our campus. Let us know by filling out the following Google form -								
	https://forms.gle/PWrpKL1LgoqdszAw6								
	Want to get a head start on next year's service hours? We are still looking for volunteers to work the school								
	booth at the Parish Fiesta on June 26th (email <u>kbautista@ihmla.org</u> if interested).								
	Looking to plan ahead? Find the tentative calendar here - http://www.ihmla.org/calendar.html .								
	We still have <u>limited edition</u> navy blue cardigans with colored IHM patches for sale at the office. Each cardigan is \$20. The majority of sizes are Youth XL and Adult S, but may fit other sizes. Please contact Ms.								
	Giron if you are interested. In an effort to make shopping as easy and safe as possible for everyone, the Dennis Uniform Los Angeles								
	location is still requiring face masks while shopping in their facility. They suggest that customers limit the number of family members brought to shop in order to avoid congestion. Please remember that they also offer online shopping if you would like to eliminate long lines and wait time. Make sure to shop early to reduce the peak season congestion!								
	The Archdiocese of Los Angeles mandates that all adults who work in any capacity with or around children complete the VIRTUS® Protecting God's Children for Adults program. It is mandatory that all volunteers working with our students are VIRTUS trained and fingerprinted. For more information, visit https://lacatholics.org/education-and-training/ and https://lacatholics.org/fingerprinting/ .								
	The IHM Church's annual parish festival will be held on Sunday, June 26th. To celebrate "110 Years of Evangelization," they will be publishing a souvenir program to highlight the activities of the parish community. This Friday will be the last day to purchase an advertisement/dedication. Please contact Ms. Bautista if you are interested.								
	ALL ADVERTISEMENT ARE IN COLOR (Full Dimension is 8 ½ x 11)								
	Full Page Back Cover \$1,000.00 [] Gold Page \$200.00 [] Full Page Inside Front Cover \$750.00 [] Full Page \$100.00 [] Full Page Inside Back Cover \$500.00 [] Half Page \$60.00 []								



IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY CHURCH 4954 Santa Monica Blvd., LA, CA 90029 323.660.0034



"Celebrating 110 years of Evangelization"

Sunday, June 26, 2022 9:00am to 6:00pm IHM School playground

> Join us for live entertainment and delicious food from all over Latin America and the Philippines!

Raffle Prizes:

GRAND PRIZE- \$3,000 2nd PRIZE- \$1,000 3rd PRIZE- \$500

4th PRIZE- 55" Smart TV 5th PRIZE- (5) \$100 Cash

Donation: \$2.00/ticket

Come one.

come all!!

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church

4954 Santa Monica Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90029-323.660.0034

RECERTIFICATION Of Virtus Training

(For all volunteers whom have already taken it and certificates have expired)



Saturday, June 18, 2022 12:30pm to 2:00pm St. Joseph's Hall

MANDATORY registration is needed to attend class. Please call 323.660.0034 to register. Limited spaces are available.

Please arrive by 12 noon to be on time. Class will begin at 12:30pm. Late attendants will not be allowed into the class.

WANT TO LEAVE YOUR MARK AT IHM?

WE ARE HAVING A "BUY-A-BENCH" FUNDRAISER IN AN EFFORT TO REPLACE OUR SCHOOL LUNCH TABLES.

FAMILIES ARE INVITED TO SPONSOR THE PURCHASING OF A NEW LUNCH TABLE.

THE COST OF A NEW LUNCH TABLE IS \$1.200.

THROUGH YOUR DONATION. WE WILL PURCHASE A LUNCH TABLE. AS WELL AS A PLAQUE TO ATTACH TO THE TABLE TO **COMMEMORATE YOUR** GENEROSITY.





Need a hand with homework?

We can Help! On-demand tutoring, online.

Log in at www.lapl.org/onlinetutor with your library card. Hours: Every day from 11 am to 11 pm. For grades K-12.



Los Angeles Public Library

The Princeton Review is not affiliated with Princeton University.



Cybernauts at Los Angeles Public Library

Go to www.lapl.org/cybernauts for more information in English and Spanish.

Cybernauts are trained computer aides that offer techn

ect with a Cybernaut to:

- . Learn how to use and borrow LAPL's e-media
- Set up on email account
- Operate your tablet, desktop, or phone
- Find online information
- · Learn about online safety
- Learn basic computer skills

For questions regarding library accounts, including new applications and renewals please call or visit your local branch.

Don't have time to stop by a library branch? Not to worry. You can still connect with a cybernaut by telephone, text, or chat. Virtual services are available:

12 noon - 8 p.m.

• Friday: 9:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.



Call Us / 213-228-7160



Chat With Us / Chatea con nosotros



Text Us / Mandanos un mensaje de texto 213-510-2898

To see a Cybernaut in person, drop by at Cahuenga Branch Library

4591 Santa Monica Blvd, Los Angeles, 90029

(323) 664-6418 Monday - Friday: 2:30 pm-5:30 p.m.

or go to www.lapl.org/cybernauts for more in person Cybernaut locations.

For ADA accommodations, call (213) 228-7430 at least 72 hours prior to the event.

Para ajustes razonables de acuerdo con la Ley de Estadounidenses con Discapacidades (ADA según sus siglas en inglés), favor de llamar al (213) 228-7430 al menos 72 horas antes



Summer Reading Challenge June 6-August 6, 2022

www.lapl.org

How to Play

- Register online at lapl.org/summer or in person at any library branch.
 Collect your participation prize which is book beg full of goodies at any library location.
- ·Earn badges for reading and completing fun, learning-based activities.
- · Read for one hour = 1 bado

Earn 15 badges and be entered into branch and grand prize drawings!

When you visit lapl.org/summer homepage, you can reserve a free museum pass, look up virtual or in person events to attend, explore arts and crafts activities to do at home, and much more.

You can also track your progress online or on the Beanstack Tracker mobile app, or download and print a



Summer Badee Book

This year we have something new! Kids ages 4-11 can pick up an awesome Summer Badge Book filled with stickers and lots of fun activities at any of our library locations, while supplies last.



Check out our activities page for fun family projects and ideas from local cultural institutions. Also, free downloadable coloring sheets, and a video tutorial from artist ManOne on graffiti lettering using simple tools like pencils and markers.

For ADA accommodations, call (213) 228-7430 at least 72 hours prior to the event.

Para ajustes razonables de acuerdo con la Ley de Estadounidenses con Discapacidades (ADA según sus siglas en inglés), favor de llamar al (213) 228-7430 al menos 72 horas antes del evento.



Take the internet home with you today!

Borrow a mobile hotspot from the library for six weeks of free WiFi.



Mobile Hotspot

Call the Cahuenga Library at (323) 664-6418 to reserve one today or visit lapl.org/tech2go for more information.





f 🌲 🔘 💆 @LAPublicLibrary

lapl.org/tech2go



Summer Take Home Craft Kits Toddlers to 6th Grade

About

June: Hanging Butterfly Craft Kit July: Ice Cream Fan Craft Kit

August: Finger Puppet Pets Craft Kit After taking out some great books on butterflies, ice

cream, and pets, visit the reference desk for a Kids Takeout Kit and to enjoy a library program experience at

The take home craft kits are available on a first come first served basis while supplies last. Only one kit per child accompanied with a parent or legal guardian

When

During Library Hours: June 1-30, July 1-31, & August 1-31

Connect with Facebook

Cahuenga Library

4591 Santa Monica Blvd, Los Angeles 90029 323-664-6418 www.lapl.org

For ADA accommodations, please call (213) 228-7430 at least 72 hours prior to the event.



f 🎔 👩 🔔 🛮 @lapubliclibrary

lapl.org/summer